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I do not support any bill that would cede our public spaces to anyone who wishes go 

occupy them. Public camping prevents the majority of people from using our public 

spaces  for the benefit of a tiny minority. Additionally, I fully oppose any bill that 

utilizes the Texas style of lawsuits to enforce an administrative rule. The legislature 

knows that it would be unconstitutional to impose penalties on speech asking 

campers to leave, so they seek to use a workaround by allowing lawsuits. Fully 

opposed 


